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We are excited to announce that our annual Monster Bash is just around
the corner! To make this event a memorable experience for our children,
we need your help. We are looking for enthusiastic and creative parents

to join our Monster Bash Planning Committee.

As a member of the committee, you will:
Collaborate with other parents to plan and organize the event.
Help with decorations, activities, and games.
Ensure a fun and safe environment for all attendees.

If you are interested in volunteering, please email Rochelle Van Hart at

RMVanHart@gmail.com. 

First planning meeting:
Tuesday, August 20th

8PM


